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Disclaimer regarding NCS reports 

 

The NCS frequently publishes reports for fellow professionals in which 

recommendations are given for various quality control procedures or otherwise. The 

members of the NCS board and the members of the concerning subcommittee do not 

claim any authority exceeding that of their professional expertise. Responsibility on 

how the NCS recommendations are implemented lies with the user, taking into 

account the practice in his/her institution. 

 

Note: 

This report is partially superseded by NCS report 15, Quality assurance of 3-D 

treatment planning systems for external photon and electron beams. 

Please note that a new version should occur before 2020. 
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